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Dear Nikki Harris, 

I appreciate the opportunity to submit a comment in support of the updates to the Clean Truck
Rules. State action to promote transportation that does not add pollutants to our environment is
especially important now. I am relieved that the Department of Ecology is taking measures to
increase the share of clean trucks on our roads, specifically by maintaining the Advanced Clean
Truck (ACT) and Heavy-Duty Low NOx Omnibus (HDO) rules. 

At a time when a national contrary effort includes proposals to repeal these and similar rules,
Washington can continue its commitment to reducing pollution and protecting all residents' health
by endorsing and enforcing rules like these. 

I strongly support Ecology's proposed rules on ACT and HDO, which are critical for improving
public health and meeting our statutory greenhouse gas emission limits. 

Thank you.


